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The Pember Museum and Library is well worth a visit
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The Pember Library and Museum were established in Granville, NY, in 1909, by Franklin Tanner Pember
and his wife Ellen Wood Pember.  Both institutions continue to operate in the building designed and built
for this purpose.  The Pember Library is housed on the first floor of the marble structure and The Pember
Museum of Natural History is located on the second floor

Both are real treasures.  Rob Tatko updated me on recently completed projects to preserve

and improve this remarkable place.  I encourage you to learn more about The Pember,

including winter activities for children and adults, by visiting http://www.thepember.com/.
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